
Dear Senator Prozanski and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 

 

HB 4145 will protect Oregon families and save lives by prohibiting people convicted of stalking 

and partner abuse from purchasing or possessing guns. Please vote YES on HB 4145. 

This is a common sense bill of importance. Please, please be sensible and protect our citizens 

with your YES vote. 

 

Thank you. 

Judith Valen 

 


